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August 20, 2024 
 
Dereck C. Paul 
President & CEO 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
207 Division St. Box 577 
Cobourg, ON K9A 4L3  
 

Dear Mr. Paul: 
 
Re: Assurance of Voluntary Compliance OEB File No. EB-2024-0171 

The Ontario Energy Board has reviewed and accepted the Assurance of Voluntary 
Compliance filed by Lakefront Utilities Inc. on July 31, 2024, under OEB File Number 
EB-2024-0171.   
 
 
Yours truly, 

  Original signed by 

Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 
 
Cc:  Laurie-Ann Cooledge, Chief Financial Officer, Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
 lcooledge@lusi.on.ca  
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